
Remote learning Grid – Week 2  Term 3 – Year 3 

This grid covers both online and offline options. Activities that are highlighted yellow will receive explicit feedback from teachers. 

Feedback for activities highlighted in green is optional. If the learning is completed offline, please submit the work via one of the 2 

options. Option 1: submit work via Google Classroom. Option 2: hand in completed work to the teacher at the end of each week via the 

front office. Make sure you answer the attendance question on Google Classroom by 9am each morning. Students working online with 

Google Classroom will also be monitored every second day to ensure that work is being completed. If work is not completed parents will 

be contacted via Class Dojo. For those working on the home package progress will be checked by Class Dojo with parents on Thursday 

mornings. Feedback on activities will be provided in school hours only. 

 Monday 19.7.21 Tuesday 20.7.21  Wednesday 21.7.21 Thursday 22.7.21   Friday 23.7.21 

Morning Admin: Login to 
Google Classroom and 
answer the attendance 
question 

English 

● Reading: Login to 

Wushka and read 

the text assigned to 

your group. 

Mars: Dragon 

Earth:The best 

birthday 

Venus: Travelling 

to Titan 

Mercury:Lost 

*Identify who, when, 

where, what and 

why/how: 

* Use this information 

to write a short 

Admin: Login to Google 
Classroom and answer 
the attendance question 

English 

● Reading: Login to 

Wushka and re-read 

the text assigned to 

your group. 

*Identify a text to text and 

text to self connection for 

your Wushka text 

 

● Spelling: Log in to 

Soundwaves Unit 19 

● Choose 5 words from 

your spelling list and 

write an interesting 

sentence for each 

word that includes 

adjectives and 

conjunctions. 

Admin: Login to Google 
Classroom and answer the 
attendance question 

English 

 

● Spelling: Choose 5 

words from your spelling 

list and put them in 

alphabetical order. 

Choose another 5 words 

and make up rhyming 

words.  

 

● Writing: Writing a 

narrative. Writing about 

setting and characters. 

 

Admin: Login to Google 
Classroom and answer the 
attendance question 

English 

● Reading: Based on your 

wushka text, identify an 

interesting or unknown 

word and look up the 

meaning. 

 

● Spelling:Rewrite the 

sentences with the correct 

spelling. 

● Writing: Writing a 

narrative. Writing about 

complications and series 

of events in a story.  

 

Admin: Login to Google 
Classroom and answer the 
attendance question 

English 

● Reading: Based on your 

wushka text for the week, 

ask two inferential (or deep) 

questions about the story. 

Use the prompts in the 

slides to help you. Then 

answer your own questions. 

● Spelling: Log in to 

Soundwaves Unit 19. 

Highlight the words that 

contain the grapheme. Use 

the clues to finish the word. 

Record other ways of 

writing the grapheme. 

 

● Writing: Writing a 

narrative. Writing about the 



summary of what your 

text was about. 

 

Spelling: Choose 10 

words from 

Soundwaves Unit 19. 

Brainstorm 15 words 

with the grapheme. 

Segment the words 

from your spelling list. 

 

Writing: Journal 

Writing. Writing about 

how you are feeling 

today. 

Sentence of the day. 

Write 3 sentences 

about someone in 

your family.  

Underline the word 

that you used from 

your spelling list. 

 

● BTN: Watch ‘Behind 

the News’ at 10am on 

ABC Me. Write a 

summary of your 

favourite story. 

resolution of a story. 

Wellbeing 

break 

 Physical Wellbeing 

Complete 30 minutes 
of incidental physical 

activity (everyday 
activities like 

vacuuming, putting 
clothes on the line or 
taking the bins out). 

Emotional wellbeing 

 

Participate in a self-care 
activity 

  

Social Wellbeing-  

Play a board game with 

your family members 

Spiritual Wellbeing:  

 

Planting seeds 

Emotional wellbeing 

 

Turn off all devices for at 

least 5 hours (after school!) 

Break      

Middle Mathematics 

● Number of the day: 

Complete Number of 

the Day activity 

described in your 

Mathematics 

● Number of the day: 

Complete Number of the 

Day activity described in 

your daily workbook. 

Mathematics 

● Number of the day: 

Complete Number of the 

Day activity described in 

your daily workbook. 

Mathematics 

● Number of the day 

Complete Number of the 

Day activity described in 

your daily workbook 

 

Mathematics 

● Number of the day 

Complete Number of the 

Day activity described in 

your daily workbook. 

 



2Framework for teaching (non-digital) – Stage 2 sample 

daily workbook 

● Number Ninja 

● Topic: Fractions & 

Decimals 

Year 3 - Complete the 

activities assigned in 

your daily workbook. 

● Login to Mathletics 

and complete 2 of 

the tasks assigned 

.. 

● PE: Sport 

Get Active @home 

 . 

● Lesson 1- 
Catching 

● Number Ninja 

● Topic: Fractions & 

Decimals 

Year 3 - Complete the 

activities assigned in 

your daily workbook. 

 

● Login to Mathletics and 

complete 2 of the tasks 

assigned. 

● PE: Sport 

Get Active @home 

 

● Lesson 2- Underarm 
Throw 

● Number Ninja 

● Topic: Fractions & 

Decimals 

● Complete the activities 

assigned in your daily 

workbook. 

● Mathletics: Login to 

Mathletics and complete 2 

of the tasks assigned. 

 

● PE: Sport 

Get Active @home 

 

● Lesson 3-  

● Overarm Throw 

● Number Ninja. 

● Topic: Fractions & 

Decimals 

● Complete the activities 

assigned in your daily 

workbook. 

● Mathletics: Login to 

Mathletics and complete 2 

of the tasks assigned. 

● PDHPE:  

● Building Positive 

Relationships 

● Number Ninja 

 

● Mini Project Activity: 

Complete the budget 

activity in the blank table. 

 

● Mathletics: Login to 

Mathletics and go on to 

Live Mathletics. 

● PE:  

Wellbeing 
break 

Spiritual Wellbeing 

 

Think about someone 
you admire - what 
values do you share? 

Social Wellbeing 

 

Write a thank you note to 
someone and post it/email 
it 

 

Cognitive wellbeing 

 

Complete a jigsaw puzzle, 
Sudoku or crossword puzzle 

Emotional wellbeing 

 

Continuation of PDHPE 
lesson 

Physical wellbeing 

Create your own game to 
play with your family 
members. Be creative with 
your objects e.g.wrap up 
some socks to make a ball. 

Break Break  Break 

 

 

 

 

Break Break 

 

 

 

Break 



  

 

Afternoon Library 

 

Research Skills 

 

Note Taking 

 

KLA 

Creative arts 

 

Connotation, Imagery 
and symbols in Visual 
Arts 

KLA- 

Science & Technology 

● Earth & Space 

- Exploring Geology 

- Compete the task   

   assigned 

KLA- HSIE: geography 

Places are similar and 

different 

 

Map of Australia lesson 

KLA 

Creative arts 

● Sketch an object from 

your home using pencils. 

Pay attention to shape, 

shading and tone. Post a 

photo of your sketch in 

Google Classroom.. 
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